
Important announcement regarding January, 2017 Examination 

This is to inform all concerned that due to administrative reasons, CCC, 
BCC, IRDA POS January 2017 exams are not scheduled in Uttar Pradesh, 
Meghalaya, Karnataka and Kerala region. All candidates under these 
states will be carry forwarded to February 2017 exam cycle. 

 

 


